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Return to School – Huge Well Done
• Delighted to see how well our students have returned to 

school and are getting back into the school routine.
• Our new Year 7 and Year 12 students are settling into 

Maiden Erlegh School life brilliantly.
• I have been amazed by the student's resilience and 

positive attitudes towards learning.
• Our new school schedule is extremely successful, and 

the students are enjoying spending time outside at 
break times.

• House points are being awarded to students for 
their efforts and achievements.







Extra-Curricular Sports Clubs
• We have a full and varied offering of extra-curricular 

sports and encourage all students to take up an after 
school club.

• Helps Students settle in 
quickly and makes them 
feel part of the team 
#TeamMaidenErlegh



Student Fundraising
• At the end of last term, on Wednesday 19 July, some of our 

fabulous sixth form students arranged a charity football 
tournament.

• The tournament was a huge success.
• Thank you to Emmanuel A, Sophie D and Matthew H for 

organising this fantastic event.
• This event raise a whopping £855 for Me2Club and Children with 

Cancer UK, two extremely worthy charities.
• Click on the charity logo to find out more about these charities.

https://me2club.org.uk/
https://www.childrenwithcancer.org.uk/?gad=1&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIt7vj5P2WgQMVlIRoCR07TQFGEAAYASAAEgJvEfD_BwE


Logins

• We are experiencing a backlog of requests for 
log in information to the My Child at School App.

• Year 7 students will be getting login details over 
the coming weeks, including Google Classroom 
etc.

• Please bear with us – our technical issues are 
still ongoing




